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To	Whom	It	May	Concern,	
	
It	is	my	privilege	to	write	a	letter	of	recommendation	for	Ameer	McGee.		I	had	the	good	fortune	of	having	
coached	Ameer	on	several	occasions	between	the	ages	of	9	and	13.	It	was	clear,	early	on,	that	he	was	more	
than	just	an	above	average	athlete.	Ameer	was,	from	the	beginning,	a	young	man	of	high	character	with	a	
relentless	drive	to	learn,	share	and	improve.	He	is	the	kind	of	player	every	coach	loves	to	have	on	his	team	not	
just	because	he’s	a	great	player	but	he	helps	elevate	the	overall	play	of	the	entire	team	with	his	positive	and	
encouraging	attitude.	In	my	12	years	of	coaching,	he	ranks	amongst	my	all-time	favorite	players	for	that	
reason.	
	
Ameer	works	hard	on	all	five	aspects	of	his	game	and	is	consistently	receptive	to	input.	As	we	often	say,	it’s	
not	what	you	do	at	practice	it’s	what	you	do	between	practices.	He	is	the	kind	of	player	that	never	misses	a	
practice	and	I	regularly	see	him	at	the	batting	cages	putting	in	the	extra	work.	He	is	very	competitive	and	off	
the	field	and	has	an	incredible	drive	to	be	the	best.	Though	he	has	typically	led	my	teams	in	every	offensive	
category,	he	was	never	satisfied	with	that	as	an	accomplishment	and	remained	focused	on	reaching	the	next	
level.	
	
As	great	of	a	baseball	player	as	Ameer	is,	he	is	even	a	greater	young	man.	He	is	polite,	humble	and	generous.	
He	is	active	in	his	church,	plays	saxophone	in	the	school	band	and	excels	as	a	student.	He	will	be	an	asset	to	
any	program.		He	clearly	has	the	drive	to	figure	out	what	it	takes	to	be	successful.			
	
I	encourage	you	to	give	Ameer	McGee	strong	consideration.	I	am	firmly	resolved	that	he	will	make	you	and	
your	staff	proud.	
	
	
Take	care,	
Brian	McDonald	
Youth	Baseball	Coach	(2006	–	2018)	
480-415-5146	
bwmcdonald@yahoo.com	
	
	
	


